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Comments: The restrictions are absolutely overboard in this presentation! My family and I have been shooting

recreationally and hunting in the Pike District for 20 yrs without a single incident! If you are going to be able to

enforce this, you must be able to provide an incredible amount of LEO support. A lot less resources would be

required to enforce the rules that are currently in place. I strongly oppose these new restrictions. Moving

recreational shooting to private land only will cause more problems and not mitigate any of the current risks!


